
The proposed increase in price ranging from 9.3% to 13.61% for businesses in regional Queensland will 
mean that I will have to reduce the hours my staff work therefore resulting in lower productivity and 
spending on other business initiatives. I strongly object to the proposed increases. I advocate a reduction 
of around 5% instead. 


